
34 Calliope Street, Guildford 2161 

Telephone :  9632 5468 

Fax : 96321495 

Website: http://www.stpatsguildford.catholic.edu.au/ 

Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back to Term 3. At the end of last term we held the Parent/

Teacher Interviews. You should have a clear indication of your child’s 

achievements and the areas that they need to focus on for the next term. 

It was great to see that the majority of the parents attended this meetings and 

support to school in your child’s learning. 

 

The next Parent Group Meeting will be held next Tuesday 1st August at 

2pm in the Hall. All parents are welcome and hopefully we can share the 

progress of the planned building program. 

 

Last week the Curriculum Overviews were sent out via the Skoolbag App. 

They are also attached at the back of this newsletter.  

 

At the moment our Year 6 students are in Canberra enjoying their  

Educational Tour around our National Capital. On Monday our Open Boys 

Rugby League team represent the Parramatta District in the State Knockout. 

 

The Infants Swimming Program commences next, Monday 31st  July and 

runs for 2 weeks. The children can wear their sports uniform everyday to 

make it easier to get changed back at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Philip Mahony 

Principal 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
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Newsletter 1, Term 3 

DATES TO  

REMEMBER  

JULY 

27th Year 6 Canberra 

Excursion 

28th Year 6 Canberra 

Excursion 

31st  Infants Swimming 

commences. 

2.15pm Whole 

School Assembly in 

Hall 

Open Rugby 

League Carnival 

AUGUST  

1st  9.00am Yr 6 Voice 

of Youth—Parents 

welcome 

2pm Parent Group 

Meeting 

2nd  Yr 3 Mass  

Talent Quest Sign 

Up 

7th Infants Swimming 

Continues this 

week 

Voice of Youth 

Cluster Final 

8th  Cumberland Zone 

Athletics  

9th Year 2 Mass 

WEEKLY VALUE 

Be Grateful 

ST PATRICK’S SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Miss Megan Owens has been appointed Assistant Principal of Sacred Heart 

Primary School, Westmead. She commences her new role later this year. I 

know you join with me in congratulating Miss Owens on her new  

appointment and thank  her  for her outstanding contribution to the  

student’s learning here at St. Patrick’s. 



 

TAKEBT QUEST 

The year 6 leaders will be organising 

the St. Patrick's Talent quest for later 

this term. Children can Sign-up from 

Wednesday 2nd August. 

Grace & Silence Retreat day: 5th August 

A Silent Retreat day at Mt Schoenstatt for 

vocation discernment to Marriage & Family life, 

Single Life or Consecrated Life. Commences with 

an input on love followed by silent prayer and 

reflection and concludes with group prayer. Cost 

$30 includes morning tea, lunch, afternoon tea 

and materials. Registrations: Sr M Julie Brcar 

ISSM, tel 0408 738 334, juliebrcar@gmail.com 

Visit: https://goo.gl/R5ApCo 

HOLY HOUR FOR VOCATIONS: 28TH 

JULY 

Everyone is welcome to join the Holy Hour for 

Vocations from 6:30pm Friday (please note new 

day) for an hour of adoration, prayer, music and 

quiet time in the Blessed Sacrament Chapel in St 

Patrick’s Cathedral, 1 Marist Place, Parramatta. 

For information about priesthood in the Diocese 

of Parramatta and Holy Spirit Seminary, please 

contact Fr John Paul Escarlan, Director of Priestly 

Vocations, vocations@parra.catholic.org.au 

SCREENING OF THE SULTAN AND 

THE SAINT: 29TH JULY 

 

The Australian premiere of a new film about 

the historic meeting between St Francis of 

Assisi and the Sultan of Egypt, Malik Al-

Kamil, in the midst of the conflict of the 

Fifth Crusade, will take place on 29 July at 

Western Sydney University’s Parramatta 

South Campus. More information and a trail-

er for the film can be found at: 

www.sultanandthesaintfilm.com 

Tickets are $10. Book at https://

sultansaintsydney.eventbrite.com.au 

The screening is being co-hosted by Diocese 

of Parramatta. 

FROM THE RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CO-ORDINATOR 

GRANDPARENTS DAY 

Thank you to the many grandparents who came 

to join their grandchildren for our Grandparents 

Day yesterday.  

Grandparents play a special role in our children’s 

lives so it is wonderful to welcome them to our 

school.  

 
FROM THE OFFICE 

We would like to remind parents who have        

children starting in Kindergarten 2018 to return 

their Acceptance Form to the office asap. We can 

now accept the $120 Acceptance Fee as our new 

Finance System is up and running.  

 

Parents, all fees for Terms 1 and 2 should now have 

been paid. If you still have these fees outstand-

ing , please pay promptly now as Term 3 fees 

will be due and payable by the end of  

August. 



 

SCRIPTURE REFLECTION  

 

The Parable of the Sower  Matthew 13:1-9 

 That same day Jesus went out of the house and sat beside the sea. 2 Such great 

crowds gathered around him that he got into a boat and sat there, while the 

whole crowd stood on the beach. 3 And he told them many things in parables, 

saying: “Listen! A sower went out to sow. 4 And as he sowed, some seeds fell 

on the path, and the birds came and ate them up. 5 Other seeds fell on rocky 

ground, where they did not have much soil, and they sprang up quickly, since 

they had no depth of soil. 6 But when the sun rose, they were scorched; and 

since they had no root, they withered away. 7 Other seeds fell among thorns, 

and the thorns grew up and choked them. 8 Other seeds fell on good soil and 

brought forth grain, some a hundredfold, some sixty, some thirty. 9 Let anyone 

with ears listen!” 

 

Jesus’ explanation of the Parable of the Sower highlights four different responses to the gospel. The seed 

is “the word of the kingdom.” The hard ground represents someone who is hardened by sin; he hears but 

does not understand the Word, and Satan plucks the message away, keeping the heart dull and preventing 

the Word from making an impression. The stony ground pictures a man who professes delight with the 

Word; however, his heart is not changed, and when trouble arises, his so-called faith quickly disappears. 

The thorny ground depicts one who seems to receive the Word, but whose heart is full of riches, 

pleasures, and lusts; the things of this world take his time and attention away from the Word, and he ends 

up having no time for it. The good ground portrays the one who hears, understands, and receives the 

Word—and then allows the Word to accomplish its result in his life. The man represented by the “good 

ground” is the only one of the four who is truly saved, because salvation’s proof is fruit. 

Where do you see yourself in this parable? Can you identify your strengths and weaknesses? Are 

you ready to hear and respond to God’s call? Are you the soil that allows Jesus to penetrate your 

life and inspire your living? 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

 

Please keep  in your prayers the students of our school and parish as they prepare to receive the 

Body and Blood of Jesus for the first time in August. 

Yours in Christ 

Wardeh Khoury 

FROM THE RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CO-ORDINATOR  - continued 

CONFIRMATION 

Parents who have children in Yr 5 or 6 who are eligible to receive the Sacrament of 

Confirmation are invited to attend a compulsory Parent Meeting on 23rd  

August at 6pm in the Hall. 

MASSES 

Parents and Friends are welcome to attend  

Mass with the Parish and school this term: 

Term 3 

Week 3 

Wednesday 2nd August 

9am Yr 3 Mass 

Ordinary Time 17 

Week 4 

Wednesday 9th August 

9am Year 2 Mass 

Ordinary Time 18 

FEAST DAYS 
25th July - St James 
26th July - Sts Joachim and Anne 
29th July - St Martha 
31st July - St Ignatius of Loyola 
1st August - St Alphonsus Liguori 
3rd August - St Dominic 
4th August - St John Vianney 
6th August - Transfiguration of the Lord 
8th August - St Mary of the Cross Mackillop 



FREE MULCH 
We have a lot of mulch from trees that were cut down at St Patrick's.  

If you would like this mulch for your garden, please ring the school office.  

St Patrick’s School Choir  

attended Wolf and Peter  

Concert at the Sydney Opera 

House.  

 COMPLAINT FORM 

If you would like to raise any concerns regarding an incident that has involved your child, the school has 

a Complaint Form that can now be completed. This will allow the school to keep records of any ongoing 

incidents and will free up the time that is taken on the phone with calls throughout the day. 

 

It is our aim to work with all members of our school community to ensure that we do the best to provide 

a productive, safe and enjoyable experience for our students and professionally fulfilling experience for 

our staff.  

 

The form will be attached to the newsletter, will be put on the skool bag app and can also be  

collected from the school office. 

 

Each incident will be treated with the upmost privacy. 



INTRODUCING OUR PEER SUPPORT PROGRAM 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Last Monday of week 2 our students commenced our Peer Support Program with 
Session 1 Feeling safe - Being me! For the next 7 weeks they will be involved in 
groups of approximately 12-15 students to work with one or two year 6 student 
Peer Leaders and a supervising teacher on Stronger Together - a module that 
aims to support positive relationships amongst students. 
 

Last Monday, students about their strengths and their resilience. We discussed 
positive relationships or friendships and what to do if they experience harmful and 
hurtful behaviours. Our Peer Leaders have been trained and have planned their 
sessions using the materials we have from Peer Support Australia that are spe-
cially designed for student led sessions. Our  
Supervising/Class Teachers will prepare students, supervise sessions and check 
understanding at the end of the session. 
 

Our session on Monday included activities for the members of the group to get to 
know each other by using a range of social skill interactions that promote diversity 
and engagement in a sensitive yet productive manner. It also established a safe 
learning environment where the peer group feel able to join in, share and contrib-
ute to developing a sense of belonging, to better  
protect themselves from the effects of bullying. Find your safe place. 
 

Our session 2 week 3- Strong Me! encouraged students to identify their personal 
strengths as a key protective factor to address bullying and looked at ways of uti-
lising these positive  
attributes to support themselves and others to build resilience. Parents of partici-
pating students might like to ask what they said or thought their strengths might 
be and suggest some more. 
 

Peer Support Australia provides reading and resources specifically for par-
ents. 
 

Visit www.peersupport.edu.au and use the parent tab 
 

Kind Regards 
Miss Deanna Russo 
Peer Support Coordinator 
 




















